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Constitutional Referendum  

Restore SPEEA’s  
ability to organize

Returning simple language to  
ease the process for professionals  

wanting to join our union

 More information

•	Spotlite, SPEEA News and www.speea.org
•	Talk to your Council Rep and/or Area Rep
•	Email referendum@speea.org

Members: 
Get ready to vote Oct. 5!


